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Inline Hockey Term 3 2019 

23rd July 2019 
 
To the family of ____________________________ 
 
Your child has been placed in the __________________________________  inline hockey 

team.  This is a ​Peewees​ team and will play between ​5pm - 5.30pm​ on Wednesdays​. 

The first game will be Wednesday, 31st July (week 2)​. ​The last game will be Wednesday, 18th 
September. ​A draw will be given to all players once it becomes available. You may also access it 
online at:​ ​www.hamiltondevils.co.nz 
 
Where: The rink is located at the Eastlink Sports Centre, 30 Old Farm Rd (Next to the tennis courts).                   
Games are approximately 20 minutes long. ​You will need to be at the rink 10-15 minutes before                 
the game ​to ensure you have the equipment you need. 
  
Equipment: 
Players require a ​caged helmet (a bike helmet is ok, but a mouth guard must be worn if using a bike                     
helmet), ​rollerblades​ and a ​stick​.  
Rollerblades can be borrowed at no cost from the rink. Some caged helmets and sticks are available                 
at the rink but these will be in limited supply. ​It is a good idea to borrow equipment for the first few                      
games, but then ​players are encouraged to purchase their own equipment.  
 
The hockey club is happy to lend out their equipment for a game, but they ask you to please look                    
after their helmets, skates and sticks. They also ask you to please help to keep the facilities clean,                  
tidy and safe.  This includes the changing rooms, the benches and the bleachers.  
  
Team Uniform: 
If your child does not already have a Knighton School shirt, school team ​shirts will be issued on 
Monday, 29th July. Children can pick these shirts up at 12:45 pm (lunchtime) from the smiley 
face.​ Players are to wear their own shorts or long pants. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
Lyndal Roche 
lroche@kns.ac.nz  
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